
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ARCHERY 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Archery Club for Year 6 will be finishing on Monday 12th November.   

 

We are delighted to invite you to watch the children and see how skilled they have 

become with their Archery.  This will take place on their last session on Monday 12th 

November at 3.45. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bird 
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